
July 19, 2020 

 

Dear Zoo Camp and Keeper-in-Training families, 

 

 We’ve had an amazing first four weeks of our summer programs. Campers and KITs alike 

have assisted each day with animal care, enrichment, and explored the natural beauty of Forest Park 

on pond study programs and hikes.   

 

We are reaching out today with updated Covid-19 guidelines per Gov. Baker and the State of 

Massachusetts. With families planning vacations this summer, we want to ensure camper and staff 

safety by following the guidelines set forth by Gov. Baker, requiring those who travel to certain parts 

of the country or overseas to quarantine for 14 days upon their return. 

 

 If your family is planning a trip outside of Massachusetts or Connecticut, we are asking you 

to inform The Zoo as soon as possible so that we may determine if a 14-day quarantine period will 

be required your camper or KIT can attend summer programs at The Zoo. 

 

 We appreciate everyone’s cooperation thus far during this ever-changing summer. 

 

 Stay safe! 

 

Sincerely, 

Caroline Cay Adams     Savannah Marcotte 

Director of Education     Zoo Educator 

Zoo Camp Director     Zoo Camp Assistant Director 

Phone: 413-733-2251, ext. 305    Phone: 413-733-2251, ext. 305 

education@forestparkzoo.com   savannah@forestparkzoo.com  
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